
Newsletter No 5, Friday 6th October 2017            

Head of Federation:  Mr L Faris  Head of School:  Mrs H James 01702 544369  stambridge.office@heartsacademy.uk                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
 

 

    

 

 

 

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

     Dear Parents /  Carers,  
 
 With the weather getting chillier, it must be Harvest Festival time! I’m really looking forward to seeing you all in 
the church and hopefully joining us back at Stambridge afterwards. I’m sure we will all have memories of singing the 
Harvest songs at primary school when we were children.  
 
 Our Harvest collection closes today for the Women’s Refuge and the response has been phenomenal. I 
optimistically put a large basket in the hall hoping it would become full of donations but we are currently on box 
number 5 of donations! Thank you to all who have contributed to this fantastic cause. I will be visiting the refuge this 
weekend to pass it all on.  
 
 Have a wonderful weekend all. Mrs James.  
 
 

 

Best attendance of the week goes to 
Nautilus Class with 100%  

Whole school attendance: 96.5%  
(target 97%) 

Upcoming dates 

   

Tuesday 10th October –Individual School photos  
Wednesday 18th October – Flu vaccination  
 
Next week SCHOOL DINNER MENU ï Week 2 

Stars of the Week  
Crabs – Vinnie 
Sea Turtles – Summer 
Octopus – Connor 
Nautilus – Henry  
Speller of the week – Tyler 
Mathematicians of the week – Poppy 
Reader of the week – Phoebe Writer of the week – Daniel   
This weeks 100% attendance with no late mark.  
Fraya, Matias, Charley and Phoebe 

 

  
A huge thank you to Daniel and Sophie’s Mum for 
bringing in some very fun holographic puzzles for our 
younger children!  
 
The photographer will be in on Tuesday morning taking 
individual photos of the pupils but from 9am to take 
silbings photos of those not old enough to be in school 
yet so if you wish to have these photos taken, please 
wait by the front door and you will be invited into the 
hall when the photographer has set up.  
 

Head Boy corner  
 
This week was a busy week, with  our marvellous 
and scrumptious V.E day buffet and our harvest 
festival at Stambridge Church.  
 
We hope you all enjoyed them. 
 
Finley and Harley (deputy for the day) J  
 
 

 

Golds 
 

Jack H for following instructions and drawing a great Autumn picture , Max 
for the great achievement of learning all his spellings and the challenge 
words, Lacey for always supporting others, Isla for achievement in Maths 
and following instructions, Lacey and Willow for outstanding listening and 
behaviour in PE and using all HEARTS values, Jack Briggs for perseverance in 
Maths, Keira Leech for showing Elliot exactly what to do during our fire drill 
this week in a calm and patient manner, Connor for beautiful presentation 
and perseverance in Maths and Finley and Harley for rescuing Henry from a 
wasp.     

Colder weather 
 

All children must now have their winter coats in 
school each day. A fleece will not suffice. And 
ensure your child/children have appropriate 
footwear for the colder weather.  

 

@StambridgePri  

Please note the first reports of the year will be brought home next 
Friday and Parent’s Evening will be held on Monday (16

th
) and Tuesday 

(17
th

) the week after. Look out for a letter next week for details as to 
how to book an appointment.  
 

Daily Mile  
94 miles away from Edinburgh. Well done.  

http://www.heartsacademytrust.co.uk/


 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


